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  Dear Parents/carers       September 2025  
  
On Tuesday 11th November we would very much like to take the children in Key 
Stage 2 on a trip to the We the Curious science museum in Bristol. This is to support 
our Science work learning about materials, forces, light and sound. We will be leaving 
at 8:30 am so children will need to be in school by 8:15am promptly please. We will 
be returning for 3pm so children can be collected as normal. 
  
Children will need to wear their usual school uniform please. A waterproof coat will 
be required as we will be outdoors for some of the time walking to the museum from 
the coach park. Children should also bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink, please 
no sweets or fizzy drinks. They will need a small backpack or bag to carry this in. 
Children who use inhalers should put one in their bag too. 
  
We will try to arrange a quick visit to the shop, although we cannot guarantee this. 
Children may bring not more than £10  in a purse or wallet to spend, this will be their 
responsibility to look after. 
  
We should make very clear that we have high expectations of behaviour on this trip. 
The children must follow instructions and stay with their group leader. We expect the 
children to be polite and respectful at all times. We would be grateful if you could 
support us and reinforce this with your child at home before we leave. 
  
The trip will be £17.70 per child, payable via parentpay. This covers the cost of 
entrance to the museum and transport there and back. If you have any difficulties 
paying for the trip, please do contact one of us or the office and we will try to help. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
  
  
Miss M Waugh & Mrs A Cotterell 
 
  
 


